Dharmsala,

26th April, 1955,

My dear Mr, Gzct»id¢.

Thank you very much for
gsending us a copy of the pro=-
ceedings of the Third International
Convention for the Roerich Pact,I
am very pleased to see that this
Pact has been ratified at Washington
by President Roosevelt and the
Latin Americas,

We enjoyed the opportunity
of meeting you on our last visit

to 'Ku]_u,and_ we hope to be able to

come again as soon as we can manage




to get away from Dharmsala.

Yours sincerely,

S.Roerich,Esquire,

Naggar (Kulu Sub Division),




